
! Replacement Taxi Service
for West Down during Mullacott road closure

Wednesday 25th Sept to Friday 11th Oct 2024

devonbus@devon.gov.uk@@

Service 303 will be unable to serve West Down 
for the duration of the Mullacott road closure (see 
dates above).

Devon County Council have organised for a 
replacement taxi service to operate between West 
Down and Braunton. This will be operated by Sure 
Taxis as per the timetable below. In order to use 
this service, you will need to pre-book your journey 
at least one working day in advance of your travel 
date on 01271 865 385.

 WEST DOWN - BRAUNTON Replacement Taxi Service 
 Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday only
 between 25th September and 11th October 2024

(
WEST DOWN, The Square 1001
BRAUNTON, George Inn 1010

(
BRAUNTON, George Inn 1417
WEST DOWN, The Square 1427
CODE: ( - PRE-BOOK JOURNEY AT LEAST ONE DAY IN ADVANCE ON NUMBER ABOVE

This service is financially supported by Devon County Council


